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Displays and Exhibits Policy 
1. Announcements of community interest may be displayed inside the Library and on the Library’s outside 

bulletin board with permission of the Library Manager. 
2. Hobbies, crafts, and art exhibits are encouraged, but will be displayed at the owner’s risk, except in the case 

of an exhibit officially sponsored by the Library. Location, size, timing and conduct of such exhibits are 
subject to the discretion of the Library Manager and may not be conducted in such a way that they impede 
or frustrate the use and enjoyment of the Library by other patrons for its intended uses. 

3. No materials, leaflets, or posters advocating the election of a candidate, political or otherwise, shall be 
displayed in the Library, unless all parties are offered the same opportunity. RSA 664:17 “All such materials 
displayed without permission in the Library will be removed by Library staff and stored until one week after 
the election so that the candidate or member of their campaign or local political committee may retrieve it.” 
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